Hello Everyone,
We are off to an exciting start to the school year.  
At our first meeting, the PAC approved funding support for a number of great initiatives:
· The first and biggest is the installation of an outdoor classroom and expansion of the outdoor gardening program.  This and the accompanying gardening classes will be primarily subsidized by grants the school received due to the hard work of our Principal Nancy Paget. 
· The PAC will also assist in providing funding for art and dance programs, including a holiday concert and school-wide sketching project. And PAC will support a major refreshing of the library materials.
The PAC will continue to work throughout the year to support staff and students. 
We would like to remind everyone attending PAC events that all parents, caregivers and staff at the events should be treated with respect and dignity. While we all might not agree on a specific topic, we are all working hard at the same objective: to provide a great and supportive learning environment for our kids.
Thanks,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ken, Krista (Co-Chairs)
